Hello Lowell Families and Community!

This has been a whirlwind of a week here in the district! It is almost like the first week of
school in September when everything is new and fresh...and full of confusion! We have
had our K-6t grade students back in classrooms this week and it has been fantastic. Of
course there were some bumps, but they smoothed out quickly with the help of the
amazing staff and fantastic students! We are continuing our planning sessions to get our
Jr/Sr High School students back in the classrooms soon. The plans are tuning up to make
a hybrid schedule to allow all students who want and are able to, return to safe, in
person learning.

If you received an emailed survey from Lowell High School last week, please complete
and return that as soon as possible! This information is being used to plan for next steps
in our return to in person learning for Jr/Sr high school students.

We are at the end of the semester so there will be no school on tomorrow (Friday,
January 29, 2021) to complete grading. Lundy Elementary will mail out report cards on
Wednesday and Lowell Jr/Sr High School will send them out on Monday, so check your
mail boxes!

With the return of students in school, the traffic around Lundy has increased
dramatically. If you indicated that you would be using transportation services, please
make sure your student is on the bus. This will help eliminate the huge line up of cars
each morning and afternoon. If you do drop your student off, please have them ready
to get out of the vehicle and into the school as soon as you stop. Always move forward
and allow other vehicles to access the drop off area as well. If you need to meet with a
staff member who is supervising drop off, please arrange a time to call or meet other
than during drop off. Some areas are designated for busses and no parking areas.
Please be sure to observe these signs. We have many students to serve and want to
maintain a safe environment for them to get to and from school. If you have questions
regarding transportation, please call 541.937.5070.

If you or someone you know has an interest in a job working with our students, please
check out Employment Opportunities at Lowell.k12.or.us. We currently have openings
for Educational Assistant, Bus Driver, and Van Driver Substitutes. We also have an
opening for a part time educational assistant and part time cafeteria assistant. These
are great positions for those wanting to work part time, but still have a schedule that
works around their own students!

As always, stay safe, healthy and kind!



